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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:58 PM on 03 Jun 2015 from Mr Matt Reid.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Part Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Residential development of up to 180 dwellings to include affordable housing, public open space, localised land remodelling, compensatory flood storage and structural planting 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Matt Reid

	Email:
	

	Address:
	23 Sanderling Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 6WF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As a resident of Bicester, I'd like you to reconsider the proposals for building 180 houses on the fields next to Gavray Drive. This is the only site within Bicester that I am aware of which has been left to nature - and I want it to stay that way for the benefit of present and future generations of Bicester. I would argue that the council is sending out an inappropriate message to the residents of Bicester by allowing a high volume of construction near an ecologically sensitive site. Please consider the lasting damage to local wildlife - and indirectly to the public health - that any development of this site may cause before proceeding with these plans. 




